
COURTESY NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION
ARIZONA STATE BOARD FOR CHARTER SCHOOLS

This Courtesy Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the members of the Arizona State Board for Charter
Schools (Board) may stay after the conclusion of the Board’s Regular Meeting for an informal gathering to talk
with Board staff and Board members. This is a time set for Board members and Board staff to get to know each
other better.

This event is not a public meeting of the Board, and the Board will not be discussing or taking action regarding
any business of the Board.

Location: 1700 W. Washington St., Suite 304, Phoenix AZ 85007

Date/Approximate Time: Monday, August 14, 2023 upon conclusion of the Board’s Regular Meeting.

DATED AND POSTED this 9th day of August 2023

By __ /s/ Ashley Berg__________
Ashley Berg

Executive Director


